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Meyers, Robert COE ,7%I’3 OGr
From: Meyers, Robert COE

Sent: Thursday, November 02, 2006 4:35 PM

To: Meyers, Robert COE

Subject: Inquiry

I received a phone call from Walter Foeman, City Clerk of Coral Gables, and he wanted to know whether a city
commission who accepts a gift a pet from a friend, who also happens to sit on a city board, must report said gift.
I advised Mr. Foeman that the elected official ought to report the gift from the friend if the value of the gift exceeds
$100 due to the fact the friend sits on a city board.

Robert Meyers
November 2, 2006

11/2/2006


